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          August was our Flamingo Month.  
We celebrated by  watching videos of Flamingos, 
enjoyed a Flamingo Festival where we played carnival  
games to win prizes and ate fair foods (like fried 
dough), and we also had a Flamingo social, where we 
had the choice of having our crazy pictures taken.  
As you can see we had a lot of fun with the Flamingo/
beach photo props! We also enjoyed Pina Coladas , 
Mango Margaritas, and appetizers of Scallops 
wrapped in Bacon and Pigs in a blanket .  Our 
Directors also joined the fun, wearing Flamingo shirts 
and headbands or Flamingo hats!  
We love to party here at The Arbors at Greenfield! 

                The Arbors at Greenfield 
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August was a fun-filled month! 

With the Flamingo word finds, 

the socials, and our first 

attempt at a paint pour. This 

was an amazing activity and 

actually very simple! The 

residents were quite surprised 

at how the paintings came out.  

Then we had a rep from Paint 

Social come and teach us how to 

paint a tropical scene with a 

Flamingo. This one was a little 

tougher, but with a little help 

and lots of laughs they didn’t 

come out too bad. Can’t imagine 

what Chris and Cheryl will come 

up with for next month! 

                The Arbors at Greenfield 
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Flamingo-ing thru August 

We certainly did “flamingo thru August”, 

with our many flamingo-themed activities! 

Residents have beautiful artwork  from all 

of our artistic activities we participated in! 

Reflections residents joined traditional 

residents, for a number of socials including 

our flamingle social, paint social, cookies 

and canvas fun,  two lunch outings, and our 

flamingo festival!  

 

                The Arbors at Greenfield 

 

 

 

 

 

Reflections Community 
 

Out & About 

This month we were able to take several bus trips 

and went on two lunch  outings with traditional 

residents!. The weather worked in our favor when 

we headed to Pasiecniks for a luncheon and of 

course, we couldn't go to a creamy stand without 

getting ice cream!  
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Helen           9/01 

Stella           9/16 

Maureen S      9/18 

Betty G          9/23 

Claire C          9/23 

Irene             9/23 

Have a great day!! 

RESIDENT SPOTLIGHT 
 
Elizabeth (Betty) Forbes has been a 
resident here at the Arbors since 
September of 2012. Betty was born 
in Athol, grew up in Wollaston MA, 
and has since lived in Cohasset, 
Marshfield, Ft. Myers FL, and now 
Greenfield! Betty graduated from 
business school in Boston, for sec-
retarial work. Among the variety of 

jobs that Betty had throughout her life, being a legal secretary for 
a lawyer, and a stay at home mom were her favorites. Betty’s late 
husband Stewart (who was nicknamed Bill), worked as a school 
teacher at a vocational school. Betty and Bill raised two children, 
Dianne and David, and also fostered children as well. Betty is 
proud to say she has five grandchildren! Once their children were 
older, Betty and her husband took a summer to travel across the 
country. Betty has also traveled to Europe with a dear friend of 
hers. Being a “Floridian”, Betty dislikes winter in New England and 
likes to take full advantage of being outside in the warm weather. 
Betty loves to have her cup of coffee to wake up in the morning, 
but throughout the day will sip her hot tea and occasionally enjoys 
hot cocoa as a treat! With all the activities provided here at the 
Arbors, Betty said she is never bored! She loves attending socials, 
music entertainment, going on outings (especially out to eat), 
playing cards, and trivia. One thing Betty loves about the Arbors at 
Greenfield, is that she is never lonely and her daughter Dianne 
lives close by. But her VERY favorite thing about the Arbors, is all 
the good food she doesn’t have to cook! Betty is a huge fan of sea-
food and loves that she gets to special order a meal for her birth-
day lunch…this past July, Betty requested lobster! 
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Be sure to check out special events for this week. Please make 

sure if you need to sign up for an activity  you do so near the 

reception’s desk. Some events have limited seating. Also make 

sure if you are having a guest accompany you to an event 

please sign them up also. Let’s have a fun-filled week! 

A warm Arbors Welcome           

   to our new neighbor : 

        Adele  Motti 


